
SCRUTINY MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE
Can you play a role in helping the Government in Guernsey?

The Scrutiny Management Committee is seeking expressions
of interest from local residents wishing to be considered for
membership. The term of office will be for four years.

The Committee consists of five members, three of which
(including the Chairman) are States Deputies, with the
remaining two being non-States Members from the general
public. Nominations and Elections for the non-States
Members will take place on 8th June 2016 in the States
of Deliberation.

The time commitment is around 20 half-days per year and
meetings are currently convened once or twice per month.

There will also be opportunities for potential membership on
short-term review projects focussing on specific topics.

Whilst there are no formal qualifications required, relevant
experience in financial, commercial or legal matters is
highly desirable.

If you are interested in being considered, please send your
CV with a covering letter to the Scrutiny Management
Committee, Sir Charles Frossard House, La Charroterie, St
Peter Port, GY1 1FH or apply via email to scrutiny@gov.gg
by Friday 3rd June 2016.

Further details can be obtained from the Committee’s staff
on 717127, or email at scrutiny@gov.gg.
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